
 
1225 Broken Sound Parkway 
Boca Raton, FL 33487 
Phone: 561-998-4100 
Fax: 561-241-6640 

From: Steve Dawson, Product Manager SMD Fuses 
Date: April 03, 2007 
Subject: PC04F and PC06F End Of Life 
 
 
Cooper Bussmann Electronics will discontinue the PC04F and PC06F fuse series.  The 0603FA-R Series 
CHIP™ Fuse is the recommended replacement for the PC06F.  The 0603FA-R is immediately available.  The 
data sheet may be found on our web site (www.cooperbussmann.com).   
 
Last time buys may be placed for up to 6 months worth of forecasted demand.  All last time buys must be 
placed by April 30, 2007.  Please plan the transition process. Cooper Bussmann Electronics personnel will 
assist with the implementation as required. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Steve Dawson 
Product Manager, SMD Fuses 
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